
 

 

 

 

  

 6th January 2022 

Advice to All Parents – PCR test update 

 

Dear parents  

We have received the following update from the Department for Education: 

Confirmatory PCR tests following a positive lateral flow device (LFD) test 

result are to be temporarily suspended from Tuesday 11 January. This will 

mean that anyone who receives a positive LFD test result will be required to 

self-isolate immediately and will not be required to take a confirmatory PCR 

test. 

If you have any concerns or questions please contact the office 

Yours sincerely 

 

 S Varricchione 

 Headteacher 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 

 


